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2012-2015 Funding Call: Additional Guidance for College JRFs

The Oxford Martin School’s research support is restricted to departments and Faculties of the
University. Therefore, college-only staff are not eligible to apply. After consultation with the
Divisions, we have decided to make an exception in the case of college-only postdoctoral Junior
Research Fellows (JRFs). The following guidance specifies the conditions under which a JRF without a
department of Faculty appointment may apply.

Postdoctoral JRFs are spread across the four Divisions, but JRFs without departmental or Faculty
attachments are concentrated primarily in the Humanities and Social Sciences. The School
recognises the contribution these young scholars make to the University and invites expressions of
interest from college-only JRFs, provided:

e You are in post at the start of the grant period (1 October 2012). The School does not
provide bridging support.

e Adepartment or Faculty agrees to sponsor your expression of interest on the same terms as
it would support a research grant application to an external body with your name as
Principal Investigator. It is your responsibility to ensure that the department or Faculty
would support a grant application in their name, should they be successful beyond Stage 1
(on the understanding that full salary costs for Pls are unlikely to be met).

If a department or Faculty agrees to support your expression of interest, please note this in the
“Employment Status” section of the form. Under “Type of Post”, list your college post and details of
the department or Faculty supporting your expression of interest.

Please note: This guidance is for JRFs who hold college-only appointments; JRFs who hold a
contract with a department or Faculty should refer to our main guidance notes to determine their
eligibility.



